
 

 

Family Church of Connecticut: Pastor Naokimi is coming this Saturday 
 
Simone Doroski 
April 4, 2024 
 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

As a reminder, this coming Saturday April 6th at 2PM Pastor Naokimi is coming to visit us at 
Spurgin Hall for the SR 1 Tour. All the Congregation is invited! From 4-5PM he wishes to meet 

with all the young members of our community (from High school up to 40)! 
 

He will share a recap of the rebirth content which includes 8 key points from the content to 
give more of an understanding about True Mother. Plus, a sharing about the vision for our SR 
1 and an inspirational message from Pastor Naokimi to our community. There will also be time 

for Q+A as well. 

 


